
 

 

 

 

No. NARF/Corrigendum-Ext(LD)/2024/             Date: 19.09.2024 
 

 

CORRIGENDUM FOR THE VACANCY NOTIFICATION 

The post of Consultant (Technical) – Non Medical was advertised on ICMR-

NARFBR and ICMR website vide Advertisement No. NARFBR/Consultant/01/2024 

dated 03.09.2024 with last date of receiving the applications as 19.09.2024 till 05:30 

PM. 

Due to administrative reasons, the Competent Authority has now decided to 

extend the last date for receiving the applications, for the above mentioned post upto 

23.09.2024 till 05:30 PM. 

All the other terms and conditions as advertised earlier will remain the same. 

 

Sd/- 

Administrative Officer 
 

 

 


